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NOTICE OF VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING  

 
As part of its public participation process, Monroe County Community Development is 
required to hold at least one public hearing to prepare for the upcoming Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG), Emergency Solutions Grants (ESG) and HOME 
Investment Partnerships (HOME) Program application process.  Please note that the 
application process for the 2021-2022 HOME Investment Partnerships Program Affordable 
Housing request for proposals was released earlier this year to assist affordable housing 
developers in preparing their funding applications to New York State Housing and 
Community Renewal.  Those applications were due December 4, 2020.  A second public 
hearing will be held in May during the 30-day public comment period on proposed 
projects. 
  
For the 2021-2022 program year, the first virtual public hearing will be held Thursday, 
January 7, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. via Zoom 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82967268647?pwd=Z2w4VVNMWWE4bXkrZmlxYmdaNkphd
z09 or by calling 1 929 436 2866 - Meeting ID: 829 6726 8647.  Monroe County welcomes 
your comments on community development projects and activities. 
 
The CDBG application packets will be available on January 7th.  The submission deadline 
for applications is Friday, February 12, 2021 at 4:00 p.m.  The applications will also be 
available on the Community Development page of the County website at 
www.monroecounty.gov. 
 
Monroe County has not yet received notification from HUD in regard to the 2021 
allocations.  For planning purposes, we will proceed based on funding received in 2020, 
which made $3 million available for the CDBG, ESG and HOME programs. 
 
If you are interested in speaking at the public hearing, please email 
ecordero@monroecounty.gov, or call 753-2011 no later than January 5th.  Thank you for 
your continued interest in Monroe County’s Community Development programs. 
 

 
Community Development Public Hearing  

Thursday, January 7, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. 
Via Zoom: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82967268647?pwd=Z2w4VVNMWWE4bXkrZmlxYmdaNkphd
z09 or by calling 1 929 436 2866 - Meeting ID: 829 6726 8647.   
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